
Interested in the history of the  
First World War and what 
happened on Cannock Chase? 

We are looking for Volunteer Researchers who are 
able to help us research further into the people 
who built, serviced and trained on the military 
camps. The role will include speaking to local 
people who may have memories or stories to share 
and taking part in delivering community history 
workshops and talks on the findings at the end of 
the project.

We are also looking for Volunteer Tour Guides who 
will deliver tours about the history of the First 
World War on Cannock Chase as part of a series 
of bus trips around the Chase. Full training and 
support will be provided for both roles.

The project will run from April – September 2016, 
if you would like to find out more about  
either role contact us by emailing  
cannockchaseww1@outlook.com or  
calling 01785 619186. 

Or you can come along to our 
volunteer recruitment session 
and find out more about the 
project on Saturday 19th 
March at the John O’Leary 
Education Room, which is behind 
the Cannock Chase Visitor Centre at 
Marquis Drive, Hednesford, 
WS12 4PW anytime 
between 10am 
and 12pm.

Why not take part in a new project ‘Reaching Out Arms – 
The story of the First World War on Cannock Chase’  
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